
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Market Study Proposal DDA Human Resources  
 
MEETING DATE:  May 16, 2023 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
It was discussed at the last City Council meeting to do a market study for the City of Cannon 
Falls employees.  This study, option 2 will be a market analysis with a pay grid calibration.  The 
cost is $10,100 for all fulltime employees (23) that are part of the Pay Equity System.   
 
When the negotiating committee met with the union it was evident that the requests for 
compensation were going to be considerable.  Without knowing current wages in the City of 
Cannon Falls market area it would be hard to bargain a fair and equitable contract.  The City has 
3 contracts expiring at the end of 2023.   
 
Option 2 will give the city a market analysis and put the selected pay in a grid system that the 
city currently uses.  They will run the system in the pay equity software for compliance so there 
are no issues at the next Pay Equity Report.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the Market Study from DDA Human Resources Option 2 for the cost of $10,100. 
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Market Study from DDA Human Resources Option 2 for 
the cost of $10,100. 
 

 


































